
1

Patrick Carney

From: BHS Administration <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 11:33 AM
To: Patrick Carney
Subject: False Alarm Hard Lockdown at BHS

  

CAUTION:    This email originated from outside of the organization.   Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous emails using the "Phish 
Alert Button".  

  

Good morning!  A few minutes ago, Beachside High School experienced a hard lockdown that was 
accidentally triggered.  The students and staff reacted quickly and appropriately, which allowed us to 
respond and determine that the campus was safe and there was no threat present.  All students have 
returned to classes. 

Thank you, 

BHS Administration 

  

 

St Johns County School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from 
our list, please contact St Johns County School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed 
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SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, 
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  

 


